ALKBOROUGH AND WALCOT RESIDENTS' ASSOCIATION
73rd MEETING
TUESDAY 1 OCTOBER 2013

PRESENT

Sam Roebuck, Chairman
Sel Yates, Vice Chairman
Anne Jackson, Secretary
Julia Dent, Finance Officer

Paul Stannard, Helen Drury, Alan Mawer, Sharon Mawer, David Dransfield, lan
Hollingsworth, Ann Whelpton, John Malphus, Norah Kelsey, Joan Stocks, Brian Drewery,
Anne Drewery

APOLOGIES
Ray Dent, Sue Roebuck, Avis Ablott, Jean Brand, Jane Yates

73.1 The minutes of the previous meeting were agreed as a true record, proposed by Sel
Yates and seconded by Mike Dean.

73.2 REPORTS

73.2.1 Website and Newsletter
The latest newsletter had just gone out. New cartridges are needed for the printer.
Sam proposed and Alan seconded the purchase of cartridges @ £90.

73.2.2 History Group
A subject for the group for 1914 was for all villagers who had fought in WW1 and not
only those on the war memorial.

73.2.3 Parish Council Business
Alan said the work on Low Wells was dragging on and Dean has re-quoted for the
work. The steel has yet to be collected. Alan, lan and Mike will decide between them
who will go to each meeting, depending on convenience for them.

73.2.4 Neighbourhood Watch
There have been complaints about the anti social behaviour of residents at The
Manor. This will be brought up at the meeting of the Regional Action Team meeting
on 24 October.
The 'if lights flash' sign at the school is not yet active, it is awaiting work being
finished.
Reports of comings and goings down Prospect Lane in the early hours are to be
discussed at Regional Action Team meeting.

73.3 FINANCE
Julia gave her report. £1104 is available to spend and £26.60 in petty cash.



73.4 NEWSLETTER/FLIER
15 November is the cut off date for the next Newsletter.

73.5 SOCIAL EVENTS
The photographic competition will conclude on 12 October in the church. The 12
winning photos will be displayed and the remaining entries will be on display for
residents to make their choice for the front cover of the 2014 calendar. Julia is to get
guotes from the college and council to print the calendar. Details will be sorted at
the next meeting. Paul is to put the calendar together.

Carol singers are to meet at 6pm at the chapel on Monday 9 December.

73.6 ANY OTHER BUSINESS
Mike said there is a need for a Neighbour Watch co-ordinator for Front Street.

Sam is to represent the Residents' Association at the wreath laying on 10 November.

The NEXT MEETING is at 7.30pm in the club on Tuesday 5 November 2013.



